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Dear members of the University Council,

Herewith you receive the delayed response to your consent 
on the HeQa-budget plans 2022. We would like to take the 
opportunity to thank you again with a formal letter. In your 
letter, you mention two points of concern which I will address 
in this letter.

As we discussed, we have revised procedures for the budgets 
of 2023 and will further enhance the cycle to present the 
budgets of 2024 in the November cycle.

Second, you mention that the budgets do not contain the 
contrast between the originai estimation of the budget and the 
current estimate that is being presented. The procedure has 
been adjusted accordingly.

The Executive Board of Erasmus University Rotterdam,

Prof.dr. A.L. Bredenoord 
Rector Magnificus

Erasmus University Rotterdam


